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I am a Maine Resident and I want to ask that you support LD2007. Our Native tribes
in Maine are responsible, active, politically motivated, and committed to their history
& heritage in this beautiful place we call Maine. They are essential to Maine's
history, social strata, and to our preservation of the land, air and water. Their
traditions are Maine's traditions. I feel strongly that they should benefit from the
federal status that so many American tribes have secured. They need to be honored
and their position on the issue of federal status needs to be heard and respected.

Thank you.



